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� Wedge·port 
Tuna Tournament&... Festival 

Municipality of Clare 

1185 Highway 1 

Little Brook, NS 

BOW 1ZO 

Dear Municipality of Clare, 

RECEIVED 

AUG 2 9 2019 

Tournoi et festival de thon Wedgeport Tuna Tournament & Festival 

PO Box 488, 57 Tuna Wharf Road 

Lower Wedgeport, Nova Scotia BOW 280 

902-663-2560

wedgeporttuna@outlook.com • www.wedgeporttuna.ca 

The Wedgeport Tuna Tournament & Festival would like to take this opportunity to sincerely 

thank you for your much-appreciated support for the 16
th 

Annual Wedgeport Tuna Tournament 

& Festival. 

Once more, memories are now being rekindled so that our young generation will now have a 

new appreciation of the competition that once made Wedgeport a very important place in 

history. Your contribution has allowed us to keep tuna sport fishing alive in Wedgeport. 

This event is very important to our community and could not have happened without 

contributions such as yours. Not only does your support aid in the tournament's progress and 

history, it also impacts our local economy; it entices more people to visit and see what we have 

to offer. Once again, accept our appreciation for your contribution. 

We sincerely hope that next year you will be able to take part once again. 

Yours truly, 

(ht� 1µJyJu01"-
Chloe Nickerson 

Special Events Coordinator 

Wedgeport Tuna Tournament & Festival 


